25% PAY RISE FOR ALL AGED CARE WORKERS, NOW!

To the Hon. Anthony Albanese, MP Prime Minister of Australia:

The aged care sector is in crisis. All aged care workers deserve a pay increase, and we need it now.

In opposition, you promised that a Labor Government would “support the Fair Work Commission moving quickly to meaningfully lift the wages of
aged care workers”. But now, the Government has told the Fair Work Commission that the 15% interim pay increases should be delayed, with
10% paid from 1 July 2023 and 5% from 1 July 2024.

This is not "moving quickly" and it is unacceptable. We call on the government to immediately pass on the interim pay increases awarded
by the Fair Work Commission, and to support the next stage of the HSU’s work value case to lift the wages of all aged care workers.
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